
 

 
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 27 OF 2025 
 

Port of Cardiff 
 

 
 

West Gatehouse Closure 
 

Port users and tenants are advised the West Gatehouse will be closed to 
all traffic on the following dates and times.  

 
Friday October 3rd 2025 – 0600hrs – 0900hrs 

Monday October 6th 2025 – 0600hrs – 0900hrs 
 

All traffic for the port should use the East Gatehouse entrance during this 
period 

 
Apologies for the disruption. 

 
 
 
 

                    Name : Matthew Thomas 
                    Date : 02/10/2025 
                    Any Queries, please contact ABP on : 02920 835023 

 



 

All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 
www.southwalesports.co.uk 

 

 


